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13th April 2024    

 

CFM WISHES ALL SIKHS A "SELAMAT HARI VAISAKHI" 

 

On behalf of the Christian community in Malaysia, The Christian Federation of 

Malaysia, extends best wishes to all Sikhs in Malaysia a Selamat Hari Vaisakhi. 

We wish your homes be filled with joy and your family ties be made stronger 

as you celebrate this auspicious occasion together. 

 

Vaisakhi is not only special to our Sikh friends and neighbours, it is also a 

reminder that Malaysia is made of diverse peoples, cultures and faiths. It is this 

diversity that makes Malaysia truly unique and special.   

 

Occasions such as Vaisakhi provide us with the opportunity to reach out to one 

another in peace and harmony. In a world where nations are being torn apart 

by divisions, wars and ideologies, let us stand together as one to strengthen 

our bonds of unity and friendship in our beloved Malaysia.  

 

Signed, 

 

 
 

Cor Episcopa Philip Thomas,  

Chairman and the Executive Committee,  

The Christian Federation of Malaysia.  


